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October 16, 2019 

Jason Buie 
Buie Construction 
P.O. Box 612 
Buies Creek, NC 27506 
919-695-6370
Email:  buiebuilt@gmail.com

Reference: Engineering Services 
Chris & Natalie Munz 
318 Wade Stewart Circle 
Lillington, NC 
Project No.:  1901-010152 

  As requested by the client, Tyndall Engineering & Design (TE&D) is providing recommendations for 
the following items: 

1) Inadequate projection of 4 pier footings located along the front half of the dwelling foundation.

The following conclusions and recommendations were noted: 

1) Based on our observations and analysis, the existing pier footings should be modified in general
accordance with the attached diagram on sheet 4 of this report.

We appreciate being able to assist you during this phase of the project. If you need further assistance or 
require additional information, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

Sincerely, 
Tyndall Engineering & Design 

Sean M. Holmes      Prentice Tyndall Jr., P.E. 
SMH | 1901-010152    
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